Radio Station

Elmore Service Corporation

Wetumpka, Alabama

March 3, 1956.

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska.

Dear Mr. Nittler;

Thank you very much for your report on our broadcast of Feb. 26th when we were testing our new transmitter. It is sure good to hear from the "Cornhusker State" and the fact that you was using a built-in antenna tells us that we were really reaching out. We really appreciate you writing us.

We hope to begin regular broadcast on the 1250 spot about the 10th.

Sincerally Yours

Paul Conley

D. L. Conley Chief Engineer.